
   
 
Ref.n. 26/2019 
Rome, 5 June 2019    To: WAE Member Associations 

        cc  WAE Executive Board Members 
        cc  WAE Judges Committee 
        cc  WA Secretary General 

 
 
 
 
 
World Archery Europe – Field / 3D Workshop. 
 
 
Dear Presidents, 
 

WAE is pleased to inform that its Judge Committee will organize from 19 to 20 October 
2019 a Field- / 3D workshop for WAE judges who are interested to get theoretical and 
practical information on Field Archery and 3D.  

 
The workshop will take place in Sallanches (FRA) at the archery field of the Sallanches 
archery club and the room at the hotel “Auberge de l’Orangerie” 

 

A detailed workshop schedule will be sent as soon as possible. 

• Friday, 18 October - arrival of participants, 

• Saturday, 19 October and Sunday 20 October - workshop sessions, 

• Saturday 19 October at 19:00h, welcome speech in the Town hall by the Mayor of 
Sallanches with buffet. 

 

The participation fee will be 290,- €, including 2 nights in a *** hotel, single room, bed and 
breakfast, dinner on 18 october, lunch and dinner on 19 October and lunch on 20 October, 
2019, the transfer from GENEVA International Airport to the meeting venue/hotel.  

 

Early arrivals and late departures will be handled directly with the organizer. One 
additional night, breakfast included, will be 100€, transfer will be provided. 

 

To be eligible to participate at the workshop, attendants must be accredited WAE judges. 

The workshop language will be English. 



Attached registration form to attend the workshop should be forwarded to the WAE Judge 
Committee latest by 15 September 2019 to the e-mail address:  
wae-jc@archeryeurope.org 

   

Confirmation of registration and details on accommodation and payment details will be 
sent to the participants by 1 October 2019.  

Travel schedule should be forwarded to the organiser contact latest by 8 October 2019. 

Contact point of the organiser: 

     

      Christophe PEZET 

418 avenue de Chamonix 
FR 74190 PASSY 
Tel.: +33 661047450 
e-mail.  christophe.pezet@pezet-sas.com 

 
Attendees will be informed about the latest information and documentation they should 
bring to the workshop.  

 
 

We hope that this workshop will have a good acceptance and interest from the WAE 
Associations. 

 

We remain at your disposal for any further information and send you the best regards. 

 

        
                Alessandra Colasante 
                                                          WAE Secretary General 

         


